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MESSAGE

It is a matter of satisfaction and pride that the Department of
Pharmaceuticals is observing Swachhta Pakhwada during 01-15 September,
2020.

The outbreak of Covid-19 Pandemic has made a drastic change the way
we live and work. To keep such pandemicat bay, we need cleaner
environment around us. Campaigns of Swachhta Pakhwada will play an
important role in spreading awareness about importance of cleanliness for

healthy life and in mitigating the impact of such disease.

It gives me pleasure to know that all organizations- NPPA, BPP],
NIPERs and PSUs under the Department of Pharmaceuticals and industry

associations are joining the Swachhta Abhiyan.

I extend my best wishes for the success of the event.
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Office : Room No. 316-A, Shastri Bhawan, Dr. Rajendra Prasad Road, New Delhi-110 001 - Tel. : +91-11-23383559, 23386519 ¢ Fax : +91-11-23384020
- Residence : No. 1, Tyagraj Marg, New Delhi-110 011 « Tel. : +91-11-23014399, 23014299 « Fax : +91-11-23012399
Bengaluru Office : V. V. Tower, 1st Floor, Dr. B. R. Ambedkar Road, Bengaluru-560 001
Tel. : +91-80-22866697, 22866699 ¢ Fax : +91-80-22866698
e-mail : dvsbangalorenorth@gmail.com, dvsg.mcf@gov.in
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